
ATTACHMENT U 

 

PROHIBITION OF TEXT MESSAGING AND EMAILING 
WHILE DRIVING DURING OFFICAL FEDERAL 

GRANT BUSINESS 
 

 
Federal grant recipients, sub recipients, and their grant personnel are 
prohibited from text messaging while driving a government owned vehicle, 
or while driving their own privately owned vehicle during official grant 
business, or from using government supplied electronic equipment to text 
message or email when driving.  
 
Recipients must comply with these conditions under Executive Order 13513 
“Federal Leadership on Reducing Text Messaging While Driving” (10/1/2009). 
 
 
Therefore, all Winthrop McNair program staff, Scholars, alumni, Mentors, or 
chaperones are prohibited from texting while driving any vehicle funded, 
authorized, or otherwise supported by the program. Before traveling on 
Winthrop McNair program business, you must sign and date your signature 
below to indicate that you agree to comply with these conditions. Your 
signature obligates you to comply with this no-texting-while-driving policy 
from this day forward.  
 
 
 
 

Signature Date 
  

 


